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From: Steve Albrechtsen <stephena@nknsd.org>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 3:25 PM

To: City Planning

Subject: Public comment

The 4.62 acres is a small portion of the total 30 acres in this plot.  The landowners sectioned off this land 

with the planned 60-unit structure and now they are asking for a variance in the setback laws.  Absolutely 

NO.  You have 30 acres to work, you asked for the 4.62 acres just months ago to be changed from 

residential to the current SR/R zoning. 

 

Stephen Albrechtsen 

--  

Neah-Kah-Nie High School Teacher 

Biology, Forestry and Environmental Science 

Natural Resources Management (CTE) 

FNRL Advisor 


